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THE CATHOLIC CAM PAIGN

Dear Friends in Christ,

Blessed Savior Catholic Parish is
participating in Wave 3 of the Love
One Another Campaign. God’s
guidance and unconditional love
have helped us navigate recent
challenges and we remain a vibrant

faith community here in Milwaukee.

I am fully supportive of this
campaign in which 60 percent of what we raise will go toward
meeting our own parish needs. The remaining funds will
support new and expanded efforts focusing on Catholic
Charities for the poor and those in need, Saint Francis de
Sales Seminary, priests’ retirement, and vital ministries

throughout the 10 counties of southeastern Wisconsin.

Your pledge will make a significant impact within our parish,
the Church, and the community. Please take a moment

to review the impact of the Love One Another Campaign

at Blessed Savior. I hope you embrace this wonderful
opportunity and I ask you to pray for the success of the Love
One Another Campaign.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

ﬁa. ‘«-. N wracs

Reverend Romanus N. Nwaru

Pastor

Blessed Savior Parish
MILWAUKEE, WI

Oer Parist Poots:

Blessed Savior
parish is comprised
of four merged
parishes: Corpus
Christi, St. Philip
Neri, Our Lady of
Sorrows, and Mary,
Queen of Martyrs.
The newly formed Blessed Savior parish is located on the site
of the former Corpus Christi parish, renovated to incorporate
elements from all four parishes. The inaugural Mass for the
new parish was celebrated on July 1, 2007 by the first pastor,
Fr. Gregg Chycinski. Following the retirement of Fr. Gregg,
Fr. Romanus Nwaru was appointed administrator in 2016
and the second pastor of Blessed Savior parish in 2017.

The new parish operated one school with four campuses,
each located on the site of the merged parishes. In
preparation for a proposed takeover of the school by the
Seton School System, the parish was compelled to sell the
North campus in 2019. The former rectory is being utilized
for residence and counseling services for the less privileged
and the convent building is being used by the St. Vincent

de Paul Society as a food pantry serving the neighborhood.
Likewise, the former rectory and convent at the Mary, Queen
of Martyr's site are used for residence and counseling services
for the less privileged. As the neighborhood continues to
evolve, the parish remains an endearing presence in the
Northwest area of Milwaukee driven by the gospel message of

discipleship, stewardship, and evangelization.

OUR MISSION
THROUGH MUCH PRAYER, PLANNING, AND CONVERSATION, WE HAVE IDENTIFIED OUR GREATEST
NEEDS AND INITIATIVES TO STRENGTHEN OUR MISSION AND VISION FOR YEARS TO COME. OUR
SHARE OF THE FUNDS RAISED WILL BE USED FOR CAPITAL IMPROVEMENTS.
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o CAPITAL IMPROVEMENTS BE o M i

$257,943
We have benefitted from the sacrifices of those who
built our parish inspired by their faith and sense : — ViT
of stewardship. Now; it falls on us to maintain and = ¥
improve these buildings we inherited. It is important to
make capital improvements at our Church to continue
growing our faith, mission, and ministry.

« Air Conditioning — With these funds we would like Wﬂ(j‘k gda/[

to install air conditioning in the Parish Hall.

« Video and Audio - We would like to install a new $429,905
video and audio system in the Church.

« Front Sign - We would like to install an electric @Wéfk (S) M (2,

signboard in front of the Church.

These improvements will allow us to continue to be a $2 5 7’943
vibrant beacon of God’s Word.

The Love One Another Campaign covers extraordinary parish and archdiocesan needs not met through the Catholic
Stewardship Appeal. All contributions will be received by the Love One Another Trust for the use and purposes
set forth in the Love One Another Campaign and for no other purposes.
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